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Silicon Valley Symphony Nutcracker Ballet with San Jose Dance Theatre 
 
WHO:  Silicon Valley Symphony and San Jose Dance Theatre 
WHAT:  “Nutcracker Ballet” collaboration with San Jose Dance Theatre  
 
4 Performances:  All Performances in the San Jose Center for the Performing Arts 
WHEN:  Friday, December 3, 2010 at 7:30 PM 
   Saturday, December 4, 2010 at 2:00 PM 
  Saturday, December 4, 2010 at 7:30 PM 
  Sunday, December 5, 2010 at 1:00 PM 
 
TICKETS: Tickets are available by phone: call the box office at (408) 286-9905, from 9AM – 2PM; T, W, Th, F 
WEBSITE: www.siliconvalleysymphony.net/Concerts/Nutcracker_2010/nutcracker_2010.html 
 
The Silicon Valley Symphony is very excited and proud to announce our collaboration with the San Jose Dance Theatre for 
the 45th annual production of the Nutcracker Ballet, four performances, December 3, 4, and 5, 2010 in the Center for the 
Performing Arts in downtown San Jose.  The SJDT invited the SVS to perform live orchestral accompaniment to 
Tchaikovsky’s endearing ever-popular masterpiece again this year  The SVS is thrilled by this invitation and we are already 
busy planning and preparing for this marvelous collaboration. 
 
In these challenging economic times, people turn to entertainment to wash away their cares. An evening at the ballet is a 
wonderful experience, with the beautiful sets, the elegant dancing and the live orchestral music - what better way to lift the 
spirit than experiencing this Holiday season classic story live. 
 
Please phone (408) 286-9905 during the hours of 9AM to 2PM, Tuesday through Friday.  When you phone, please mention 
the Silicon Valley Symphony.  When you mention the SVS you will receive a discount of $2.00 or $5.00 depending upon 
your seating selection.  You can purchase tickets online as well.  We have a link to online tickets on our website.  However, if 
you purchase online tickets, there will be no discount by mentioning the SVS –AND – there will be an additional fee charged 
for online tickets. 
 
You can get complete further information:  a link to the San Jose Dance Theatre, a map to the San Jose Center for the 
Performing Arts, and more by visiting our webpage: 
 
http://www.siliconvalleysymphony.net/Concerts/Nutcracker_2010/nutcracker_2010.html 
 
We hope to see you, your children, family and friends in the audience.  The SVS is sponsored by the Bay Area Music 
Foundation and sponsored in part by the Foothill Presbyterian Church, and Foothill College Performing Arts Alliance. 
 
CONTACT:  Michael Gibson, Music Director, SVS, (415) 287-6002 (office), maestro@bamusic.org, www.siliconvalleysymphony.net 
 


